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“Covering the World with the Word” 

December, 10, 2020 
 
Dear Pastors and Supporting Churches,  
 
Wishing all of you a Merry Christmas and a joyous and Happy New Year! 
I want to thank all of you, our supporting churches for your faithful support of this ministry 
over the last 46 years plus. All of you have been such a blessing to this ministry. There have 
been thousands of scriptures printed and distributed because of your financial giving and 
prayers. We could not have done what we have without your help. May the Lord bless you 
and your churches as you faithfully serve Him. 
 
Total Scriptures sent out since the last news letter October 19, 2020. 
 
English John and Romans        5,740 English New Testaments       4,375 
English Whole Bibles            496 Spanish John and Romans     20,000 
Spanish Whole Bibles          3,264   Spanish New Testaments       2,208 
Spanish John and Romans Shipped to Venezuela November 27, 2020   250,000 
Tswana John and Romans       80,000 shipped to KY to go to Africa 
 
Total Sent Out For The Last Tso Months:   366,083  
 
TOTAL SENTOUT FOR YEAR:  473,703 
 
Scriptures printed from October 19,  2020:  20,000 English New Testaments, 20,000 
English Whole Bibles 
 
Total Scriptures printed since January 2020:  555,000 
 
UP COMING AND CONTINUING PROJECTS:  The scr iptures for  the container  to 
the Philippines for Missionary Rick Martin will be going out in the next few weeks. Praise 
the Lord because someone has offered to pay for the container to shipment to the Philippines 
(we will be shipping a 40 foot container filled with around 40,000 English whole Bibles)  
The 80,000 Tswana John and Romans shipped to Mt. Vernon KY to be sent to Africa this 
week. Still working on 500,000 to Venezuela and 300,000 or so to Korea. We are also going 
to be doing 150,000 Porteguese John and Romans for Missionary Paul Pritchard in the com-
ing year with shipping around July or August. 
 
SPECIAL THANKS:  Thanks to those churches and individuals who have given bonus 
gifts and extra to the ministry this year. This is not taken lightly, we appreciate your sacrifi-
cial giving to this ministry in order to get the Word of God to those who have never heard 
the Gospel. Thank you, thank you for your love to this ministry and may God richly bless 
you as you faithfully serve Him. He is worthy! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
H.B. Carney II, Printing Director   Rick Gaylor, Head pressman 
Alison Blythe, Graphic Design   Ashley Calhoun, Assistant Pressman 
Jason Childs, Digital Color Pressman 

Garvan Walls 
Pastor 
 
H.B. Carney II 
Printing Director 


